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March 20, 2001

Brian Lamb, CEO
CSPAN

400 N. Capital St., NW
Washington, DC 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb

Thank you for the opportunity to appear on CSPAN’s Washington Journal. 1 was delighted to
interact with you and your many viewers. Just as every broadcast, this too presented a variety of
stimulating questions and dialogue — a great deal of which, I’ve continued with my colleagues at
the National Newspaper Publisher Association and the Afro-American Newspapers.

In addition to my thanking you, your program also reached thousands of our readers, who called
our office to share their appreciation for your coverage and recognition of some of the important
issues affecting black America

While our mission as an African-American focused newspaper continues to highlight the news
important to African Americans, our goals also consist of identifying ways to share our news and

views with the rest of the nation. Your program has helped to do that.

Again, I thank you for extending the invitation and I look forward to offering myself as a
resource for other interviews and programming.

Sincerely.






